
Tisdale, Matthew 

2/14/2012 1:18:37 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL — Biomass Update 

Awesome thx

On Feb 14, 2012, at 11:48 AM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.coM> wrote:

Hi Matthew,

I will send you an updated version. We have made significant progress. We signed 
agreements with 18 of the 19.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 1:20 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: FW: CONFIDENTIAL - Biomass Update

Hi Meredith,

I'm anticipating approval of Oroville this week. Would it be a good time to upate this 
presentation on renegotiations of biomass SO QF contracts? If you've made noteworthy 
progress - and it appears from my vantage point that you have -- I'd like to send an 
updated report to a few folks in Sacramento.

thx

From:|Redacted_______________________
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 10:04 AM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL - Biomass Update

Matthew:

Attached is the update you requested on the status of PG&E's negotiations with the 
biomass QFs. As a quick reminder, during our update in July we had executed 2 out of 
the 19 biomass QFs, and were still working to reach agreement with the remaining 
17. To date we have executed price relief amendments with 12 facilities, and expect to
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reach agreement with 6 of the remaining 7 facilities within the next several weeks.

If you have additional questions or want to schedule a time to chat, please let me know.

-David

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 5:36 PM
To: I Redacted I
Subject: RE: PG&E's Shortlist

An hour on the shortlist will be great.

In a another vein, Meredith had been keeping me in the loop on PG&E's negotiations 
with the S04 biomass negotiations. The last briefing I received from Hugh and 
Marino was on July 18. Could you facilitate an update? In the past we've met in person; 
this time I think an email or phone call would suffice, unless there have been substantial 
changes that would require more complex explanation.

Thanks again!

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 9:56 AM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: RE: PG&E's Shortlist

That works for us. It will likely take closer to 60 minutes rather than 30, so please 
reserve the entire hour. See you next week.

Redacted

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday. September 06, 2011 9:44 AM 
To: Redacted
Subject: RE: PG&E's Shortlist

Hi David. Could we do 11am on the 12th? thanks

From; Redacted____________________
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 5:18 PM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: PG&E's Shortlist
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Matthew:

Got your voicemail. Unfortunately, the key person I need to bring with me for this 
meeting is out of the office on September 9th, but we are available anytime the 
following week. How does the 12th or 13th look for you? Please let me know what 
might work and we can get something scheduled.

Best,
David

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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